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meetings start at 
7:00 pm. 
 
We serve supper 
starting at 5:30 
pm.  
 

 

 

 

Horse Pond Fish & Game Club 
Horse Pond Fish and Game Club was established in 1945 
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                       WELCOME TO HORSE POND FISH & GAME CLUB 
                                 Our web site:        www.horsepond.com 
                            MEETING:     TUESDAY, MARCH 6, 2018 
 
A REMINDER, YOUR CURRENT MEMBERSHIP STARTED FEBRUARY 1. 
The combination to the lock for the range and pond has been changed to reflect 
the number that is on the back of your current 2018 membership badge. 
 
The Annual Game Dinner will be held on Saturday, March 24. This is the #1 fund 
raiser for our club. All tickets to the game dinner have been sold out once again.      
 
Starting with the Month of March, NO PARKING will be allowed from adjacent 
to the kitchen door and over to in front of the trash dumpster. We need this area 
to be kept clear at all times so that the trash can be picked up. Thank you.    
  
SHOOTING SPORTS will be ending their indoor pellet leagues by the end of 
March. Then they will be going outside to start the .22 rim-fire leagues. 
 
REMINDERS FOR ALL MEMBERS:  
 

• The Family Archery Program continues to meet every Thursday in the 
basement starting at 7pm. All members are invited to participate. 
 

• We once we again made a sizable donation to St. Jude Children’s Hospital 
for Cancer Research for children. 100% of the money goes to research.  
 

• We have plenty of openings for new members. All new members still need 
a sponsor, a conceal license to carry and a willingness to participate. 
 

• The hunter’s education spring class will be held on Saturday, April 21. 
The class is currently 100% full. See Ray Smith for further information. 
This is the only class to be held this spring at Horse Pond Fish & G C. 
 

• PLEASE REMEMBER, we are a team. Make all the right choices all of 
the time. Treat all members with courtesy and respect that we all deserve. 
Participate in club activities, attend meetings as often as you can and 
welcome and help all new members when they need help and advice.  

                     Time is the one thing we can never get back-seize the moment! 
 
Ray Smith, President 
MARCH 2018                 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                 

 
  
 

DIRECTORS 
COMMENTS 

 
   SAFETY IS OUR #1 
          PRIORITY  
 
   The RANGE is CLOSED!                  
 Read the sign on the gate! 
                BE SAFE! 
Please practice safe procedures 
and safe muzzle control at all 
times. You must pick up your 
brass and take down your 
paper targets, ALWAYS!  
      
       DIRECTORS 
 
       KITCHEN: 
    Skip Jacques &  
    Ken Timpe 
 
        RANGE: 
    Keith Fredette & 
    Steve Warner 
 
      FACILITIES: 
     Earl Gelineau: 
         
      GROUNDS: 
     Richard Lanoue 
        
SHOOTING SPORTS: 
     Pete Levesque 
 
  SAFETY/SECURITY: 
    Gary Charbonneau 
      
   CLUB CLOTHING: 
     Jack McPherson 
            
           BE SAFE! 
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